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To ensure undisrupted operations of President’s office, considering the state of emergency, no visitors will be allowed

into the Chancery of the President of Latvia until 14 April.

We apologise for any inconvenience and urge everyone to be vigilant and responsible!

You can reach the Chancery of the President by phone: +371 6709 2106, or e-mail to info[at]president.lv;

Staff contacts;

Latest information is available on the webpage of the Chancery of the President of Latvia www.president.lv/en or official

Twitter account @Rigas_pils.
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